
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1971 

Dear Bob: 

I want you to know that I deeply appreciate 
your support in the recent series of votes 
on European troop withdrawals. This was a 
significant test at a critical period in 
East~West relations and I am especially 
grateful for your h~lp. 

With warm personal regards , 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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